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TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 SELECT BOARD 
WORKSHOP OF THE SELECT BOARD  
MONDAY, MARCH 15, 2010 10:00 AM 

MARY B HERBERT CONFERENCE ROOM - MUNICIPAL COMPLEX 
WORKSHOP APPROVED MINUTES  03/22/2010 

 
1. Call to Order & Call of the Roll 

 
Chair Salomon called the meeting to order at 10:15 AM.  Those present were Chair 
Salomon, Selectman Jon Rineman, Selectman Don Gould and Town Administrator Steve 
Fournier. 
 
The Select Board met to discuss and draft the Code of Ethics. 
 

2. Business 
2.1. Review of the Code of Ethics 

 
The Select Board reviewed each Article, and each Select Board member contributed their 
proposed additions and changes. 
 
Chair Salomon stated that he would like to put the draft on the March 22, 2010 Select 
Board meeting agenda. 
 

3. Adjournment  
Motion by Selectman Gould to adjourn the meeting at 12:40 PM.  Seconded by 
Selectman Rineman.  Motion carries 3-0. 


